
CELEBRATION OF 60 YEARS OF UNITED CHURCH WOMEN 

We applaud our Maritime Region UCW hosts  

Thank you          Wela’lioq            Tapadh leibh          Merci 

 

A traditional Maritime Welcome was only the beginning of 

our exciting week in North Sydney, Nova Scotia this 

summer. Continuing in Hope, July 11 – 15, 2022, brought 

us together to celebrate United Church Women Coast to 

Coast to Coast. Women from across Canada have  been 

sharing their experience of the event through newsletters, 

regional and local gatherings to feature  photos and 

interviews from women who attended.  Reach out to your 

Regional Presidents for more information.  

Click on this link to access the photo library. 

Click link to see details on the Maritime – 60th UCW  web site 

Click link https://youtu.be/38XoJcg6nTc to video Ready- Set-GOUCW60  

 

 

 

 

 
  

PLEASE TAKE NOTE: 

60TH ANNIVERSARY LAPEL PINS ARE 

STILL AVAILABLE AT THE COST OF 

$6 EACH. To order EMAIL : 

macdebbie.hawkins@gmail.com 

 

 

WHERE will we celebrate in 2027?  

WHO WILL HOST our UCW 65th Anniversary? 

Send Proposals from Regional UCWs to: NUCW Sub-Executive  
President, Nancy Risto  nancyssweets@live.com 
President-Elect, Barbara Davison the.davisons@shaw.ca 

Treasurer, Carolle Dallas-Arbuckle: cdallas@ripnet.com 

Secretary, Karen Gardner: gardnernucwsecretary@gmail.com 

Sand from all 16 Regions of the UCW Network came together in 
a moving ceremony to open the 60th Anniversary Celebrations in 
Sydney, Nova Scotia this July. 

60th Planning Committee Maritime UCW 

MARITIME  UCW Banners are piped out 
at 60th Anniversary Closing Ceremony 
Parade July 2022  

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.amazon.ca%2Fclouddrive%2Fshare%2F3CX21WLaRbjNFx0IH8AJRDO4W9p6uR99ST4Z8FUzpYo&data=05%7C01%7C%7Cebf062fc6cbc484f4f5608da6770919a%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637936030425788405%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nTqJgjc7i7%2Bxs8WRx0GhUM%2FFblz6C1LBXJkZSTSoIFc%3D&reserved=0
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